Planning Committee Update Sheet 18 December 2019

Item 6 – 2 Arkholme Drive, Longton
07/2019/1209/FUL

Representation
A letter has been forwarded by the applicant from the Manager of Bacup Borough FC in support of the home and residents who reside in Salvo House in Bacup which is run by Cherish UK and has been operational since 2013.  Bacup Borough FC sate that they are the nearest neighbour to Salvo House and despite the local residents concerns prior to this house becoming a Children’s home, any concerns have proved to be futile and confirm that there has never been any issues of any kind with regards to the behaviour of the home’s residents.  If the Club had not been informed, we would not have known there was a home there, it is well organised, well managed establishment with people that have the local residents thoughts to hand.
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